
   
 
 
 
 
W2D2 Memo 2       02 October 2019 
 
 
Hello all, 
 
I’m sorry this is a day later than expected! 
 
Here's the news: 
 

• We now have 30 registrations for World Wide Data Day 2019. Getting there! To 
the folks who signed on recently: welcome! 

• Registrations close on Wednesday 9th October – in one week. Let your colleagues 
know before it is too late for their classes. 

• About Vidyo tests: if you had a successful W2D2 videoconference last year using 
the same location and equipment as you have now, you do not need to do a 
Vidyo test. You are still welcome to do so, of course. All others do need to have a 
Vidyo test to assure smooth videoconferences on 16th October.  

• Check the memo next week for the schedule of Vidyo tests.  

 
Please let the people in your area and around the world know about your World Wide 
Data Day event. You can tweet about it with #LHCIMC. A call to a local newspaper or 
broadcast outlet is often enough to generate some coverage. And your school officials 
may be very happy to publicize your participation. An updated press release will appear 
on the W2D2 site soon. If you can, send me an e-mail about any coverage you get.  
 
Send your questions! 
 
This and all W2D2 memos will be posted on the website at http://tiny.cc/w2d2.     
 
All the best, 
 
Ken 

http://tiny.cc/w2d2

